

March 19, 2025

Memo to: Chiefs'/Sheriff's Management Committee

From: Michael Garcia, Clerk of the Board

Subject: Cancelation of the Wednesday, April 2, 2025, Chiefs'/Sheriff's Management Committee

Meeting

The Chiefs'/Sheriff's Management Committee (CSMC) meeting originally scheduled for Wednesday, April 2, 2025, has been canceled. The next scheduled CSMC meeting is Wednesday, May 7, 2025.

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss at a future meeting, please do not hesitate to contact Committee Liaison Anthony Ray at (619) 952-2605 or aray@arjis.org.

MGAR/cmm









